PHILADELPHIA ACADEMY OF SURGERY

John R. Clarke, MD, President
Donna J.Barbot, MD, President-Elect, Treasurer
David H. Levien, MD, Vice-President
Thomas V. Whalen, MD, Program Chair
David L. Paskin, MD, Recorder
Daniel T. Dempsey, MD, Past-President
Michael M. Badellino, MD, Councilor-at-Large
Steven E. Ross, MD, Councilor-at-Large
Linwood R. Haith, Jr., MD, Councilor-at-Large

John S. Kukora, MD, Secretary
Department of Surgery
Abington Memorial Hospital
1245 Highland Avenue
Suite 604
Abington, PA 19001
215/481-7462
Fax: 215/481-2159
Email: jskukora@amh.org

Stated Meeting Minutes October 2, 2000

1. President's Report:

Dr. Clarke welcomed the members in attendance and highlighted the programs for the next academic year. He shared the conclusions of the poll of members related to events planning that indicated members valued clinical programs rather than basic science, resident involvement with the meetings, and continuance of the cocktail hour and dinner format. He indicated that the Academy would strive to publicize meetings at local hospitals through a publicity committee of members from each hospital.

Report of the Secretary:

The proposals for membership of Dr. Michael A. Golden, Dr. George Amrom, Dr. Lewis Bucky, Dr. John C. Kairys, Dr. William J. Mannella, Dr. Adela T. Casas and Dr. Paul J. DiMuzio were announced to the membership and voted into membership. The proposal for membership of Dr. Timothy Gardner was announced to the membership for the first time.

2. Scientific Program

"Surgical Research: Academic Collaboration with Private Industry" was presented by Charles Hewitt, Ph.D., Director of Surgical Research, Robert Wood Johnson Medical School, Camdenm NJ

Respectfully submitted,

John S. Kukora, M.D.